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1. PUBLICATION

‘Sudden unexpected death in infancy: A multi-agency protocol for care and investigation.’ The report of a working group convened by the Royal College of Pathologists and the Royal College of Paediatrics & Child Health (UK) was published on 6 September 2004.

The background to the report was several recent high profile cases in the United Kingdom of mothers accused of killing their infants and the quashing of their convictions. The report recommends a systematic and evidence based protocol for the history, examination, investigation, autopsy, death scene investigation, and subsequent multi-professional meeting in relation to each death. 

The Report is available on the Royal College of Pathologists’ website.
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